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November 29, 20 18 

Ci(y of Tracy Planning Commission 
c/o Andrew Malik 
Secretary of the Planning Commission & 
Director of the Development Services Department 
Kimberly Matlock, Planner 
City of Tracy 
Department of Development Services 
333 Civic Center Plaza 
Tracy, CA 95376 
Kimbcrly.Matlock@ci.tracy.ca.us 
des@cityoftracy.org 
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By E-mail 

RE: Appea l of Determination of the Ass istant City Manager Approvin g 
Application No. D17-0022 for the Maj estic Tracy Distribution Center on 
APN 250-020-93. 

Dear Mr. Malik and Ms. Matlock: 

I am writing on behalf of Laborers' International Union of North America Local Union 
No. 73 ("LIUNA") to request that the hearing on the above referenced appeal currently 
scheduled for December 5, 2018 before the City of Tracy Planning Commission be continued 
unti I December 19, 20 18. It is our understanding that the applicant has no obj ection to the 
requested continuance. If you could please let me know as soon as possible whether the hearing 
will be continued would be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Michael R. Lozeau 
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